
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 19 December 2016 9:31 AM 
To: Katie Biddlestone; Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Sharlene Wellard; Kate Thomson; Karen Van 

Gorp; Rachel Liebhaber; Estha van der Linden; Trevor Clarke; 'alana.matheson@acci.asn.au'; Stephen 
Smith; Jessica Light; Kate Thomson 

Subject: AM2014/209 and AM2016/15 - Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 - Plain language re-drafting 

 
Dear Parties 
 
Further to the hearing in the above matters before the Full Bench on 15 December 2016, the 
following directions are made: 
 

1. On or before 5pm Thursday 22 December 2016, interested parties are to file submissions in 
reply to the drafter’s comments on page 9 of the Summary of Submissions document. 
 

2. On or before 5pm Thursday 22 December 2016, interested parties are to file submissions in 
reply to the drafter’s comments on page 12 of the Summary of Submissions document in 
regards to cl. 14(1)(e) of the revised exposure draft. 
 

3. All material should be sent to amod@fwc.gov.au 
 

4. Liberty to apply. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/20161215-am2014209-201615.htm
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201615-209-summ-sub-011216.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201615-209-summ-sub-011216.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201516-draft-fwc-101116.pdf
mailto:amod@fwc.gov.au
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